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Attached are utility easements for AEP which allows them to have access to the pipes which 
were installed for underground electric on Canal/Civic Green.  AEP has a requirement that in 
addition to standard ROW they also obtain easements which helps prevent confusion in the 
long run.  I recommend that we approve the easements.   
 

Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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